
Internal decision by the FAMHP and the Commission for the control of 
advertising on medicines 
 
The Commission for the control of advertising on medicines meets every three weeks on 
Thursday to comply with the provisions in Article 17 of the Royal Decree of 7 April 1995 

relating to information and advertising on medicinal products for human use. 
 
The commission notes that the FAMHP, and therefore also the secretariat of the 
commission, will be closed from 27 December 2021 up to and including 31 December 
2021. As a result, the meeting planned on Thursday 30 December 2021 cannot take 
place. 
 

The commission considers the period of closure to be a suspension period and adjourns 
the original meeting to Thursday 6 January 2022. That will enable the commission to 
guarantee the rights of the applicants and ensure that submitted applications are 
processed correctly. 
 
As usual, this date shall be published on the FAMHP website where the applicants can 
consult the meeting dates. 

 
 
Drawn up in Brussels on Friday 5 November 2021 
 
 
Philip BERBEN 
President of the Commission for the control of advertising 

http://www.ejustice.just.fgov.be/cgi_loi/change_lg.pl?language=fr&la=F&table_name=loi&cn=1995040761
https://www.famhp.be/sites/default/files/content/Commission/CTRG%20dates%20des%20r%C3%A9unions%20FR%202021%20update.pdf

